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Februa ry 6, 2018

Dear Librarian,

As a center for farm-based education, Retreat Farm is committed to providing high-quality,
affordable educational programming through our Children's Farm & Forest program. Launched in

2017, this Program is designed to instill a love of the natural world through farming, play, and
hands-on exploration.

To make this program accessible to everyone in the community, we would like to provide the
Windham Town Library with a complimentary membership to the Farm. The enclosed pass can be

checked out by your patrons and used for free entry to our Children's Farm & Forest program for a

family of up to five people.

ln addition to offering libraries complimentary memberships, Retreat Farm's Open Barn program
provides EBT, Medicaid, and reduced/free lunch letter or cardholders reduced annual memberships
and day admission.

We hope you will share this benefit with your patrons and look forward to your feedback on how the
community receives this outreach.

Allthe best,
Lindsay

P.S. tf you would like to receive Retreat Farm informational materials to display in your library,
please email ed ucation@retreatfarm.org.
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